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Miss Flood is back and available for student Career Advising appointments in the Student Services Office (formerly Career Counselling Centre).  Her schedule can be flexible to meet before or after school if students wish to have their parents involved. 

Her dedication to increasing experiential learning opportunities and mentorships has resulted in several connections with professional associations and labour organizations.  Students can drop in, email heather.flood@mpsd.ca or text her (604 )302 5314 to arrange an appointment at a time that ensures no loss of class time.

Students in Career Education classes can be provided help working in their myBlueprint account or assignments.  Grade 10 students who wish to continue or start on career exploration can do so through individual Career Advising appointments.  Any student looking for employment should make an appointment for help with targeting their resume and preparing for interviews.  As the school Career Advisor Miss Flood brings a background in Human Resources, a Red Seal Trade and the professional accreditations of CCDP, CRSP (r).  She is originally from the coast and has returned from working as an Employment Specialist in Northern BC since 1995 with services covering 100 Mile House to Prince Rupert.  Connections exist in each community.

· Volunteer Mission has been deactivated and Miss Flood is working in the community to find other means of increasing students’ awareness of volunteer opportunities.  

· Capilano University NOW has live-in student residents

· SHAD2020 Canada’s STEAM and Entrepreneurship live-in Program applications close November 18, 2019.  For more information https://www.shad.ca/
· Mentorship interests continue to grow in many professional associations and Miss Flood is working with ASTTBC, CSSE and United Way to develop job shadow and mentor opportunities in student career interests.  More will be known in the new year. 

· Plans for a Service Canada Day at MSS is underway in partnership with SASET.  Arrangements are being made for a Social Insurance sign up day at MSS in November.  Announcements will be made shortly.  Students will be required to have original primary documentation as it applies to their Canadian status.  For more information on document needs https://www.canada.ca/en/employment-social-development/services/sin/before-applying.html 

· The NEW Career Centre web page under the MSS Student link continues to be updated and provides students information in all phases of career development processes.  From Career Exploration to Job Search.  Students can get individual assistance in all stages of their career needs or Career Education assignments through appointments with the Career Advisor (Miss Flood) through drop in or email appointment requests heather.flood@mpsd.ca 


Counsellor’s Corner

Who Is Your Counsellor at MSS?   

Well, it depends on your last name:
· A-D     Mr. M. Arends

· E-LE   Ms. C. Hall

· Li-R     Ms. M. Nguyen 

· S-Z      Ms. A. Murray           

All of the counselors at MSS are certified teacher who hold Master’s Degrees specializing in the areas of individual and group counselling, adolescent development, and counselling psychology.  

What services do we offer?

1. Personal Counselling
Sometimes you just need to talk!  Group or individual sessions are offered, as need arises, on issues such as the following adolescent concerns:  
· Depression 

· Suicide

· Substance use

· Self-esteem

· Sexual identity

· Grief

· Family relationships

· Peer issues

· … and many others! 

Referrals to community agencies can also be made through any of us.
2. Group Counseling

(Ask your child’s counselor which support groups are currently offered at MSS)
3. Mediation

We offer mediation for students as an opportunity to resolve conflicts.  These may be between two or more students or between a student and teacher.
4. Academic/Career Counselling

Counsellors strive to help students achieve the highest academic standards that they can attain by offering the following services:
· Requesting interim reports 

· Connecting students with paid tutors and services

· Placement into special programs such as Learning Assistance

· Providing information about course selection

· Informing students about graduation requirements

· Providing post-secondary and career information

· Helping students with decision making regarding future careers



Mission Library Events:
VR Experience

Friday, November 8th 10 am- 4:45 pm
Come play games in virtual reality! You can show off your dance moves, visit a galaxy far, far away, or try to defuse a bomb. For ages 10+, 48”+. Participants must have a waiver signed by their parent or guardian. Waivers are available at the front desk.

Nintendo Smash Bros Ultimate Freeplay    

Friday, November 22nd 10-4:45 pm

Our teen section will be open all day for Nintendo Smash Bros Ultimate freeplay.  Stay to play and enter to win prizes.

Gingerbread House Decorating (please register online)

Saturday, December 7th 2:30 pm - 4 pm

Make and decorate your own gingerbread house to take home. Please register online beginning November 1st.  For ages 12-18.
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Principal’s Message





Dear Parents/Guardians:


	


Welcome back for another school year, all students, families, and staff. We extend a special welcome to those who are new to our school community, particularly our grade ten students. Staff members are looking forward to assisting students in the grad school program to achieve their personal best.


	This year, staff will be working hard on the new redesigned curriculum for grade 10-12 students. We are excited about what the new curriculum has to offer and the opportunities for our students. We will also be working on the assessment for our students which will honour their strengths and work on their challenges. This is a very exciting time. Finally, we will be opening the MYEd parent portal which will provide our parents much more information related to their child. Look for this happening in the next month.


Starting the school year on a positive note is extremely important.  September is a critical month for establishing study routines and home study habits for the year.  Teachers expect homework and assignments to be done on time. Regular consistent attendance is essential.  I encourage everyone to consistently work hard and have a successful year.





Sincerely,





�





Jim Pearce
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INTERNATIONAL DEPARTMENT MESSAGE


We are currently accepting applications for nurturing homestay families who want to provide a caring “home away from home” for our elementary and secondary International students. Student placements can range from 2 weeks to 2 years or more. These paid positions are a wonderful way to learn about another culture and to share Canada with students from another country. Most International students are looking for a host family that includes Mom and Dad, as well as school-age children.


If you are interested in hosting students, please apply on-line: � HYPERLINK "http://www.studyinmission.ca" �www.studyinmission.ca�


Homestay → Become a Host Family → Click On-line Application 


Complete all 5 sections of the On-line Application Form 


Our office will contact you to follow up





33919 Dewdney Trunk Road, Mission, BC  V2V 6Y4  


604-826-6286 ext 3321


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:international@mpsd.ca" �international@mpsd.ca�; Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.studyinmission.ca" �www.studyinmission.ca�











School Hours


Monday - Friday


8:44 am – First Class


11:28-12:10 – Lunch


2:58 – Dismissal


Bussing:


Following the final bell of the day, school buses are loaded very promptly at the bus loop on the east side of the building.  There is a late bus Wednesdays & Thursdays leaving the school at 4:20pm, taking students to Hatzic Middle, then east or west from there





Report Cards





The final report cards can be picked up at the school Thursday, June 28th from Noon – 7:00 p.m. and Friday, June 29th from Noon – 5:00 p.m.  A reminder that report cards can only be picked up by a parent or guardian.








 MSS Music Notes – June 2007 


Year-End Concert


Mr. Kellas would like to thank all of the MSS music students for their fine performances at the Year End Concert.  The quality of the music was outstanding, the audience loved it, and despite the temperature in the gym a good time was had by all.


Mr. Kellas would also like to thank all of the students and parents for the lovely card and gift he received.  Special “thank you's” go to Karson and Quincy Welch for the kind words they spoke at the end of the concert that night.  Mr. Kellas was embarrassed but appreciated your praise very much.


The Envision Twilight Concert Series – Friday, June 15th


This great concert series occurs every Wednesday and Friday night at the Fraser River Heritage Park.  Our Jazz Band and Jazz Combo will be performing on Friday, June 15th (last day of classes) from 7:00 pm until just after 8:00 pm.  We need help moving equipment over to the venue and back, so please talk to Mr. Kellas if you can assist with equipment transportation.


Music Parents’ Group


Mr. Kellas would like to send a HUGE thank you to all of the parents who were involved in the MSS Music Parents’ Group this year.  Thee did a great job of organizing concerts, running fundraisers, and putting together an extremely successful trip to Keremeos.  Mr. Kellas is looking forward to working with all of you again in September.  Have a great summer!


Passports


The MSS Music Program is considering traveling to Seattle for a trip next year, and all students wishing to go on the trip must have a valid BC passport.  Please make it a priority to get your passport this summer.


To All Music Students


Thank you very much for all of your hard work this year.  We had a banner year competing in festivals, performing in concerts, entertaining at elementary schools, taking part in fundraisers, and of course traveling to Keremeos for Music Under the K.  Mr. Kellas is excited to get back to making music with all of you in September.  Don’t forget to practice over the summer (your instrument will get lonely without you).  See you in the fall!
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Aboriginal Department News





The Aboriginal Department at Mission Secondary would like to “Welcome Back” all our Aboriginal students and their families. The Aboriginal team at the school this year consists of Sukhi Pangli, Rhea Paul and Jody Shaw. Don Cosens joins us as Indigenous Graduation Success Coach





This year we have many exciting cultural events and fieldtrips planned for our Aboriginal students. In the month of September, we had “Orange Shirt Day”. The students marched to Heritage Park to honor the residential school survivors. 





Drumming practices will be held in the Aboriginal Room during lunch. Other events that students will be taking part in include, the Winter Heat BBQ, a clothing drive, fundraising, Christmas socks and Recognition Dinners.


If you have any questions, comments, or partnership ideas please feel free to contact Don Cosens, Sukhi Pangli, Rhea Paul or Jody Shaw.


We look forward to working with all students and wish everyone a successful year!








Wanted


The Drama Department is looking for a pair of men’s large leiderhosen for their January production.  Please call Ms. Brown-Evans 604-302-5578.


The Automotive Department would be happy to accept donations of old cars, engines and lawn mowers, working or not.  


The Metal Department is looking for useful pieces of flat metal; short scraps are great for welding practice.


If you want to contribute, please contact Mr. Spruyt at the school.





Important Dates to Take Note Of


Photo Retakes October 15th.  Students who missed Photo day in September can have their pictures taken that day.  For retakes, please bring returned pictures and give to the photographer for retakes. 


Grad Photos are by appointment Dec 2-17. There will be a sitting fee. Grads please make appt. with Mrs. Pearce in the Counselling office.


 �





2019/2020 Calendar





Oct. 25, 2019		Non-Instructional Day – No Classes


Nov. 8, 2019		½ Day Assessment, dismissal 11:30


Nov. 8, 2019		Term 1 Ends


Nov. 11, 2019		Remembrance Day


Nov. 12, 2019		Term 2 begins 


Nov. 19, 2019		Me to We Day


Nov. 20, 2019		PAC Meeting 7:00 pm


Nov. 21, 2019		Report Cards - Parent/Teacher Conferences


Nov. 22, 2019		Non-Instructional Day – No Classes


Dec. 2 - 17, 2019	Grad Photos - by appointment only


Dec. 20, 2019		Last Day before Winter Break


Dec. 23-Jan 3, 2020	Winter Break


Jan. 6, 2020		Schools Re-open


Jan. 22, 2020		PAC Meeting 7:00 pm


Jan. 22, 2020		Grade 10 Literacy Assessments


Jan. 23, 2020		Grade 10 Numeracy Assessments


Jan. 24, 2020		Grade 11 Numeracy Assessment


Jan. 27, 2020		Turn Around Day – No school for students


Jan. 28, 2020		Term 3 Semester 2 begins


Feb. 5, 2020		Course request cutoff


Feb. 14, 2020		District Pro-Development Day


Feb. 17, 2020		Family Day


Feb. 19, 2020		PAC Meeting 7:00 pm


Feb. 27, 2020		Report Cards - Parent/Teacher Conferences


Feb. 28, 2020		Non-Instructional Day – No classes


Mar. 16-27, 2020	Spring Break


Mar. 30, 2020		School Reopens


April 10, 2020		Good Friday


April 13, 2020		Easter Monday


April 17, 2020		½ Day Assessment, dismissal 11:30 


April 22, 2020		PAC Meeting 7:00 PM


April 30, 2020		Report Cards to Students


May 15, 2020		Non-Instructional Day – No Classes


May 18, 2020		Victoria Day


May 20, 2020		PAC Meeting 7:00 pm


June 18, 2020		PROM / Last Day Regular Classes


June 25, 2020	Commencement 7-10 PM Seven Oaks Alliance


June 26, 2020	Administrative Day








We’re on the Web!


See us at:


http://missionsecondary.mpsd.ca








Mission Secondary School


32939 7th Avenue


Mission, BC


V2V 2C5


PHONE:


Business:604-826-7191


FAX: 


604-826-8187
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Sport News





The Volleyball season is up and running with a full slate of teams representing Roadrunner Nation.  Best of luck to the Senior Girls, Senior Boys, Junior Girls and Junior Boys teams as they continue to progress and compete at their highest levels.


Special thanks to all the coaching staff for their tireless efforts in helping our athletes reach their goals.











